
CAR PARK 

We have noticed an increase in the number of parents parking on the 

side of the drive, particularly opposite the turning circle and also parking 

in the centre of the car park.  Please try to only park in marked bays and 

be courteous to others by not blocking them in their spaces.   

We must keep clear access at all times in case of emergency and the   

yellow hatched bay must be kept clear. 

PC Henry has spoken to the children in assembly about wearing their 

seatbelts , he also mentioned being safe in the car park by using the 

pavements. 

Friends of Stepaside CP School 
 

 

Thanks for supporting the  

uniform sales. We made  

£ 71.00    
From the sale of book bags, bottles and PE 

bags and unwanted uniform.  

Thank you to the ladies who helped to set up 

and sell each day. 

 

The Bags 2 school collection of unwanted 

clothing raised a fantastic  

 

£108 
Well done everyone 
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CLOTHING BANK 

 

We have fought hard to get our  

clothing bank back and it is now in 

the school car park.  Please tell your 

friends and family about it.  It       

provides a valuable and constant   

income for the friends of the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please help us raise much needed 

funds by donating any unwanted 

clothes and shoes.   

Request for Plastic bottles 
We are collecting blue and green plastic 

bottles for a local community art project to 
raise awareness of plastic pollution in the sea 
and on beaches.  Please bring any used plas-

tic bottles into school,  
especially blue and green ones. 

Attendance and School Times 
We have seen an improvement in attendance over the last few weeks 

and we are very grateful to you for your support in this. 

Great attendance gives your child the best chance in their education. 
 

2018-2019 

We would ask that you consider very carefully when booking 
your holidays for the next academic year.  Please make every 

effort to take your holidays during school holidays.  We have 
had pupils missing some very important dates in our school  

calendar this year due to holidays in term time.   

Swimming Gala 
 
 
 
 
Friday 15th June 

Tenby Leisure Centre 
10am 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
 

Pupils need to bring     
normal swimming kit plus 

an extra towel. 
 

Spectators welcome. 
 

Following the gala there 
will be a special lunch,   
dinner in a bag, which     
pupils will eat outside     

together. 
As per Summer menu 

Fish Finger or Pizza with 
chips! 

Diary Dates 
 

JUNE 

8th Swimming  Wiwer and Draenog 

8th Last day for Bags 2 school bags 

12th Year 6 Story Telling workshop 

13th Draenog outdoor schools trip 

13th Narberth school here for       

football– Year 2 and 3 

14th BMX bike display 11am 

15th Swimming Gala 

18th Cricket finals Haverfordwest 

19th Film club workshop for year 5 

and 6 

20th Wiwer to Pwllchrochan 

21st Growing Up talks for year 5 girls 

and all year 6 

22nd year 6 PE Transition at     

Greenhill 

29th Fairtrade Football tournament 

 

JULY 

2nd Year 6 Transition evening at 

Greenhill 

5th Sports Day 

6th Year 6 Full transition day to 

Greenhill (on the buses!) 

11th– 13th Year 6 Cardiff       

Residential 

17th Year 6 Presentation evening 

and Disco 

19th Wiwer and Draenog Morfa 

Bay Trip 

20th Last Day of Term 

 
Other class trips yet to be arranged 

Year 6 URDD Cardiff trip 
 

The trip is on 11th—13th July.  
Final payments due by 2nd July. 


